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Daily Masses
Mon. 8 am St. Joseph 12:15 pm Shrine 7 pm St. Ann 
Tue.   7 am St. Ann 12:15 pm Shrine 7 pm Holy Trinity 
Wed. 7 am St. Ann 12:15 pm Shrine 
Thu. 7 am St. Ann 12:15 pm Shrine 
Fri.   8 am St. Joseph 12:15 pm Shrine 7 pm Holy Trinity
First Fridays 7pm St. Ann
Sat. 9 am St. Ann 

Sacrament of Reconciliation
Saturday, after the 9am Mass, St. Ann
Saturday, 3-3:30pm, St. Joseph
Wednesday, 11-12noon, Holy Trinity
Wednesday, 7-8pm, St. Ann

—or by appointment—

The Lord’s Day Mass Schedule
Sat.: 4 pm St. Ann Church 

4 pm St. Joseph Church
           5 pm Holy Trinity
Sun.: 7:30 am St. Ann Church
  8:00 am St. Joseph Church (Spanish)

8:30 am Holy Trinity
10 am St. Joseph Church

10 am St. Ann Church
           10am Shrine of Bl. Sacrament (Latin EF)
           10:30am Holy Trinity

12 pm St. Ann Church
           12 pm St. Joseph Church (Spanish)
           5 pm St. Ann Church

St. Ann, our Parish Patroness, pray for us!

Discover the difference a Catholic Classical education makes.
St. Ann Classical Academy

40 Second Avenue

908-725-7787
stannclassical.org

stannclassicalacademy

email <kalbright@ stannparish.com>

Fourthh Sundayy inn Ordinaryy Time—Januaryy 300 

Paul tells us that the greatest spiritual gift is love (1 Cor). If we are
tobe a synodal Church, then all our interactions ought to be
marked by love as Paul described it: patient, kind, rejoicing in the
truth. A synodal Churchis not jealous, pompous, inflated, rude, 
self-interested (or, as Pope Francis might put it, self-referential), 
or quick-tempered; it does not brood over injury or rejoice over 
wrongdoing. 
Are we aware of the attitudes that mark our conversations?
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REMINDER 
MONTHLY FOOD BANK COLLECTION 

NEXT WEEKEND 
 

Next weekend is our monthly food drive collection for the Som-
erset County  Food Bank. They are in need of pasta and tomato 
products. They are very grateful for our generosity. They are 
currently serving over 100  families a day. Thank you for your 
generous donations and thoughtfulness. If you have any ques-
tions, please contact Christine at the parish office. 

Stewardship Re lection on Lectionary Readings 

— Stewardship Re lections by Catholic Stewardship Consultants  

Sanctify, our group for young fam-
ilies, couples, and adult singles will 
be meeting on Sunday, February 6 
at 1:15 p.m. following the noon 
Mass at St. Ann’s.  

Join us as we begin a Series of Re ections  
on the 7 Sacraments! 

We will rst meet in St. Ann church for Eucharistic Adoration at 
1:15 pm followed by a talk on Baptism and some group discus-
sion and fellowship.  

For more information & to RSVP, locate our Facebook page by 
searching for 'Sanctify Catholics'.  

We hope to see you there! 

- Joe, Maggi, and the Sanctify core team 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time—January 30, 2022 

World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life 
February 2, 2022 

(Celebrated in Parishes February 5-6) 
 

In 1997, Pope Saint John Paul II instituted a day of prayer for 
women and men in consecrated life. This celebration is attached 
to the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord on February 2nd. This 
Feast is also known as Candlemas Day; the day on which candles 
are blessed symbolizing Christ who is the light of the world. So 
too, those in consecrated life are called to reflect the light of Jesus 
Christ to all peoples. The celebration of World Day for Conse-
crated Life is transferred to the following Sunday in order to 
highlight the gift of consecrated persons for the whole Church.   
 

World Day for Consecrated Life will be celebrated in the Church 
on Wednesday, February 2, 2022 and in parishes over the week-
end of February 5-6, 2022. Please pray for all those who have 
made commitments in the consecrated life, and be sure to thank 
them on their special day. May they continue to be inspired by 
Jesus Christ and respond generously to God's gift of their voca-
tion.  
 

Saint Lucy Filippini 
 
Here at St. Ann’s we are blessed to have the presence of conse-
crated life in the form of the Religious Teachers Filippini, who 
are commemorating the 350th birthday of their Foundress, St. 
Lucy Filippini. We too can benefit from their jubilee year of anni-
versary celebration. Permission has been given from the Vatican 
for us to receive Plenary Indulgences throughout this anniversary 
year. For one year this privilege is given to any chapel or church 
associated with the Institute of the Religious Teachers Filippini,  
or if they pray in front of the relics of Saint Lucy, with the usual 
conditions necessary for a plenary indulgence. The Decree con-
taining more details is copied on the next page.  Also for your use 
is a Prayer to St. Lucy. 
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January 20, 2022 
 
My dear brothers and sisters in Christ,   

As we begin a new calendar year, we always make time to recognize our Catholic 
schools. Unfortunately, again this year we are challenged to celebrate Catholic Schools Week (January 
30 – February 5, 2022) in the midst of rising COVID numbers and the disruption that has resulted. But, 
as always, our schools will rise to the challenge. I was very proud that our schools were able to offer in-
person education last year to those families that wanted to have their children in school. In addition, for 
those families that preferred to have their students remain at home, a very successful virtual learning 
opportunity existed in every school. It was a great blessing to be able to serve our families, and I am so grateful to the pastors, principals 
and teachers that made it happen. The students were most cooperative too. Without a doubt, being able to keep our schools open during 
that challenging time was certainly a blessing.   

While we all had hoped that this school year would be a bit easier, that has not proven to be the case. Once again, our schools 
have adapted to the needs of the school community. They are providing virtual learning to those that must quarantine, being attentive to 
health and safety requirements, and enjoying as many school activities as possible. There are school Masses celebrated, plays being per-
formed, school clubs have resumed and outreach to others remains a hallmark of a Catholic school.   

In my recent Pastoral Letter on the occasion of the 40th Anniversary of the Diocese of Metuchen, I asked that we embrace three 
priorities that will enable us to answer the Lord’s call even more effectively: increased prayer, works of mercy and vocations. During this 
anniversary year, I am looking forward to learning how these priorities will be met in the schools. There are many liturgical celebrations 
during the year in every school, Masses, Eucharistic Adoration, special devotions, and daily prayer.    

This year, there will be an increased focus on prayer, the quiet time that our students need to be with God. The campus ministry 
programs at our high schools have many good activities taking place. Recently, given the number of young priests we have ordained, we 
are blessed to again have some young priests assigned full time to our high schools as Directors of Catholic Identity and as teachers, who 
I hope and pray are able to foster the prayer lives of our students and faculties. Our schools are such an important part of our evangeliza-
tion efforts, as they assist our students in not only learning about Jesus and the Church but in deepening their friendship with Him. I hear 
from our school parents how grateful they are as our schools not only offer a great education for their children but also enable our fami-
lies to live Gospel values proudly at a time when that is becoming more and more challenging.      

I am always so impressed, too, by the outreach and acts of mercy that our school communities do within their school and parish, 
but also for others. From Appalachia to Haiti and beyond, students and their families are encouraged to reach out and act in the name of 
Jesus. This year, I am asking that our students, just like everyone else in the diocese, perform 40 acts of mercy in honor of our anniver-
sary year. So often when students participate in outreach of any kind, the entire family becomes involved, and that is such a blessing.   

The third priority we are embracing during this anniversary year is the need for vocations. We must constantly pray for voca-
tions to the priesthood and religious life. It is difficult in today’s noisy and fast paced world to create a culture that allows young men and 
women to be able to even hear God’s call. Our Catholic schools must be such places. I was delighted to hear that each of our schools has 
“adopted” one of our seminarians. In some schools, the seminarian has visited, either virtually or in person, to discuss his spiritual jour-
ney and vocation with the students. It is good to know that there are so many prayers coming from our students in support of our seminar-
ians and praying for more young men and women to answer God’s call to serve as priests and religious.   

As a product of Catholic schools, I know what a blessing they are, and am so grateful to my parents for having always sent me 
to Catholic schools. I was not as aware then of all the significant sacrifices people make for our Catholic schools but have certainly 
learned that, so I want to thank all those who make our schools possible. We here in the Diocese of Metuchen are blessed by the leader-
ship of Ellen Ayoub who serves as our Secretary for Schools. Her love of our Lord and His Church is evident, and she knows well the 
value of what our schools do. We are grateful for her dedication to our school families. I am grateful, too, for all our religious sisters and 
brothers who have taught with our dedicated lay teachers, our principals, administrators and staff and I truly appreciate all the dedicated 
supporters of our schools.  

I am very thankful that quite a few of our pastors have told me that in these past two years more people are choosing to send 
their children to our Catholic schools. I know from my own experience and from what I see, they will not regret it.    

While I have the great privilege of learning about our school communities through by visits to them, even now as we are being 
more careful, I invite you to visit the Office of Catholic Schools’ website to learn more about our wonderful schools. Check our social 
media, too, to see what is happening in the schools.    

So, as we journey into a new year, please join me in praying for our youth as well as our schools and all who make them possi-
ble. Know of my love and prayers for you always and may all of you have a Blessed 2022.    

 

With renewed best wishes, I remain 
     Yours in Christ,  

 
Most Reverend James F. Checchio, JCD, MBA 
Bishop of Metuchen 

FFourth Sunday in Ordinary Time—January 30, 2022 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK—LETTER FROM THE BISHOP 
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PParishionerr Financiall Supportt 
 

Contributions from the Weekend of January 23

Total for Parish Operation          $  9,311
Catholic Education (DOM) $   1,069
DOM other $         25

CATHOLIC SCHOOL 2022-2023 
TUITION ASSISTANCE 

ONLINE APPLICATION PROCESS OPEN 
Families interested in applying for tuition assistance to attend 
an eligible Diocese of Metuchen elementary or high school 
may apply online now through FACTS Grant & Aid Assess-
ment at https://online.factsmgt.com/aid.   
Online applications must be completed (including all required 
documentation) by no later than March 31, 2022.  
Applications are available in English and Spanish.
Families that need assistance completing the online applica-
tion or need access to a computer to apply should contact their 
school.

SACA Open House, January 30
St. Ann Classical Academy will have an Open House on 
Sunday, January 30, 2022. Help to spread the word and in-
vite other family and friends. This is the best opportunity to 
get to know the vibrant culture of our great school! 
Come meet our faculty and learn how our classical educa-
tion plan awakens the wonder in your child and in our par-
ents as well!
This Open House begins with the 10 am Mass at St. Ann 
Church, followed by a pancake breakfast put together by 
our Home-School Association. After breakfast and a 
presentation, tours will follow. Stop for a bit, or stay for a 
while! Children are welcome!
Please register through the school website to help us plan 
our event:  https://stannclassical.org/open-house

Discover the difference a Catholic Classical education makes.
St. Ann Classical Academy

40 Second Avenue

908-725-7787
stannclassical.org

stannclassicalacademy

email kalbright@ stannparish.com

2021 Contribution Letter for Tax Purposes

To request your 2021 Contribution Letter from St. Ann’s 
for tax purposes call Barbara at the Parish Office at (908) 
725-1008, press 1 then 4. Leave your name, address, phone 
number and how you would like to receive the letter (mail, 
email or in-person pick up). 

What's Love Got to Do With It?

Delightful dinner and program with
Deacon Peter D'Angelo

Renew your marriage vows in our chapel
at the conclusion of the evening

REGISTER BY JANUARY 31st 
$50-$60 per person.  Space is limited 

Register by January 31st online at www.msmhope.org 

Nancy Elkin
Administrative Assistant
Mount Saint Mary House of Prayer
1651 US Hwy. 22
Watchung, NJ 07069
908-753-2091
www.msmhope.org
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Pray for those in the Military
LtCol Michael A. De Cicco; U.S. Army
Victor Dulay, Jr; U.S. Marine Corps
PFC  Brendan Hughs; U.S. Marine Corps
PFC Gavin John; U.S. Marine Corps
LCpl Matthew John; U.S. Marine Corps
CW4 Michael Lopez, Jr.
LCpl Sean Maj; U.S. Marine Corps
Maj Michael Morella; U.S. Army
Sgt Dan Neville; U.S. Marine Corps
A1C Anthony John O’Connor; U,S. Air 
Force

Zack Orecchio; U.S. Navy
Pvt Tayla Rasmusson; U.S. Marine Corps
PFC Daniel J. Salvo; U.S. Marine Corps
Cpl Jonathan Schultes; U.S. Marine Corps
SPC4 Joshua Sena U.S. Army
LtCol Louis P. Simon; U.S. Marine Corps 
PFC Jerome C. Sunga; U.S. Army
Jack Vara; U.S. Marine Corps 
Cpl Daniel Viscariello; U.S. Marine Corps
Sgt Janet Wyka; U.S. Army
Capt Kaitlyn Zimmitti; U.S. Air Force

Sunday

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

First Friday

First Saturday

Pray for those who are Sick in our Community

Joseph Arena
Joanmarie Carlone
Anna Carra
Bruno Cirianni
Frank Cirianni
Mary Contino
Jerry Costanzo
Maria Anastasia 
        D’Amore 
Michael D’Angelo
Roseann Danna
Josephine DiPiazza
John Falco
Mike Florczak
Frank Forte

Cindy Galvacky 
Gambino Family
Maria Rosa Gasparro
Susan H. 
Bernadette Healy
Anthony Hughes
Brianna Rose Larson
Jay LaVerghetta
Franco Lopreiato
Michael Lynch
Antonio, Alice & Lisa
       Magdamit
Mark Marshall
Giovanna Martini
Susan Maurice 

Jim McGuinness
Edward J. McNamara
Wilfredo Medina III
Andrea Michaels
Lidia Natale
Ann Navatto
Victor Rangel
Marie Richardson
Deborah Scarpone
Charalena Sena
Cathy Stinziano
Patricia Tibaldi
Saverio Todarello
Emanuel Valentin
Ron Wyka

This Week’s Daily Bible Readings

Pray for the recently 
deceased of 

our community:

Lisa Anzalone
John Carrick
Ruth Gulick

Mass Intentions

Fourthh Sundayy inn Ordinaryy Time—Januaryy 30,, 20222 

Monday,,  Januaryy 31 

Tuesday,,  Februaryy 11 

Wednesday,, Februaryy 22 
  Feast,, Presentationn off thee Lord

Thursday,,  Februaryy 33 

Friday,,  Februaryy 44 –Firstt Fridayy 
 

Saturday,,  Februaryy 55 

Sunday,,  Februaryy 6

Mass Inten-
tions will only be taken over the phone or by ap-
pointment only. No walk-ins.  

Mass Intentions for July-December 2022

   Altar Candle #1 for Peter Scavo

    Altar Candle #2 for Angelo Bavaro

  Blessed Mother Lamp for Annie Lella Day

Weekly Candle, Lamp and Flower Intentions

FIRST FRIDAY



BOB JAMROG
Owner
CLINTON

Lic# 13VH08653400

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • INTERIOR • EXTERIOR

o: 908-713-9901 • c: 908-797-9516
            bjamrog@certapro.com          certapro.com

We Do Painting. You Do Life.

  The health and safety of our customers and employees is our highest priority ...

God 
Bless

America

NEED A LAWYER? INJURED ON THE JOB?
MARC J. BRENNER ESQ.

222 RIDGEDALE AVENUE · CEDAR KNOLLS
315 BROAD STREET · BLOOMFIELD

Personal Injury
Workers’ Compensation 
Social Security Disability

 CALL FOR A FREE LEGAL CONSULTATION 

(973) 326-8902

CERTIFIED BY THE
SUPREME COURT OF
NEW JERSEY AS A 

WORKERS’ COMPENSATION
LAW ATTORNEY

www.BrightStarCare.com/somerset
Independently Owned and Operated

908.333.9633

HOME CARE | MEDICAL STAFFING
A Higher Standard

732-469-3889
Fax: 732-469-3696
398 Lincoln Blvd.

Middlesex, NJ 08846

Refrigeration
Heating

Sheet Metal
Sales & Service

victorsairconditioning.com

G60661 (JR) St Ann Church (Raritan, NJ) FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 883-4343 • BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC  •  P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836 inside

DOUGLAS M. MASI
DMD, MAGD

THE DIOCESE 
OF METUCHEN
Catholic Cemeteries

For Your Peace of Mind & Information:  
800-943-8400 

DioMetuchen.org/Cemeteries

Holy Cross Cemetery
840 Cranbury-South River Rd., Jamesburg

Featuring Mary Sorrowful Mother Mausoleum
 Crematorium On Site

Resurrection Cemetery
 Hoes Lane & Park Ave., Piscataway

Scan For More Info

PROTECT YOUR WORLD
AUTO • HOME • LIFE • RETIREMENT

Walter Erhardt
908-782-7760
werhardt@allstate.com

64 East Somerset St. 
Raritan

DAWN PIERANUNZI
DMD

908-725-1525



www.Cuocofuneralandcremation.com
“A NEW FUNERAL HOME WITH AGE OLD ROOTS”

908.707.2058

ANTONIETTA E. CUOCO
Manager, NJ Lic. No. 4499

10 West End Ave. • Somerville, NJ 08876

FREE ASSESSMENT
FREE 2 HOUR SERVICE W/AGREEMENT

908-575-7980 | 908-507-1129

1124 ROUTE 202, SUITE A5, RARITAN, NJ 08869

IRREPRESSIBLE
K.J. Alexander

To her, she’s just another foster kid. 
To them, she’s the queen
who will save them all.

AVAILABLE NOW!
Scan Here or Visit

https://amzn.to/322DlqT

TheEvolutionGym.com

Spots Open In All Level Tumble Classes

Beware of Social 
Security Phone Scams!

Learn more at
oig.ssa.gov/scam

• Let’s SLAM phone 
scams together.

• TELL your friends 
and family.

• HANG UP
on phone scams.

www.aspca.org

Help the ASPCA put  a  stop 
to animal  cruelty.

BUY 
HERE

PAY
HERE

Quality Pre-Owned Vehicles at  Prices
p: 908-725-5551                                           f: 908-725-5552centralgroupnj.com

G60661 (JR) St Ann Church (Raritan, NJ) FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 883-4343 • BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC  •  P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836 outside

Counseling & 
Therapy Services

Dr. Barbara Ronca, LCSW
JANUS Bereavement Group

2nd Tuesday Monthly

908-218-9062

FAMILY 
DENTISTRY

F
DE

of Bridgewater

908-526-3030
LAWNDOCTOR.COM

Christopher T. Kotalic - Owner

JOSEPH R. MELE, DDS, CNC
215 Union Ave., Suite D
Bridgewater, NJ 08807

We cater to apprehensive adults and children 
in a warm and caring environment. Come in 

for a complimentary meet & greet or visit
our website for further information.

908-526-2266

BONGIOVI
FUNERAL HOME

416 BELL AVENUE (P.O. BOX #1) • RARITAN, NJ 08869

Anthony C. Bongiovi, Founder (1911-2008)
Anna Louise Bongiovi

Manager/Owner, N.J. Lic. No. 2817
PRE-PLANNING

PAYMENT PLANS AVAILABLE • MEDICAID ACCEPTED

~ CHURCH PARISHIONER / FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED ~

908-725-1887

Over 100 Years of Bongiovi Family Service to the Community

www.meledds.com

A-Plus
CLOTHING
ALTERATION
908-393-6066

BUSINESS HOURS

Closed: Sunday-Wednesday
Open: Thursday-Saturday: 11am-6pm

29 WEST SOMERSET STREET · RARITAN

Hot Food Off the Grill 
and Cold Beers on Tap!

908-526-9562
46 Thompson St. • Raritan

Where You're Only 
a Stranger Once!

BRIDGEWATER • FLEMINGTON

908-450-0384


